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Dr. Vedvyas to Join Punta Gorda Practice  
 
 

Florida Skin Center will welcome Chetan Vedvyas, M.D., as the director of Mohs Micrographic Surgery 

and Dermatologic Oncology at its upcoming Punta Gorda location, set to open in early spring. In 

Florida Skin Center’s new, purpose-built facility, Vedvyas will perform Mohs micrographically-controlled 

surgery to treat skin cancer through the removal and microscopic examination of tissue. During the 

Mohs surgery procedure, Vedvyas removes cancerous tissue and examines it under a microscope 

during the same visit, maximizing the conservation of healthy nearby tissue, while also yielding a 97-

99 percent cure rate. Vedvyas is a diplomate of the American Board of Dermatology. He graduated from 

Harvard Medical School, and continued his training with a medical internship at the Harvard 

Cambridge Hospital. 
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